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May 23, 2019 
 
 
 
The Honorable Herb Wesson 
President, Los Angeles City Council  
200 N. Spring St. 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
 
RE: CF 19-0046 (Council Members Bonin, Buscaino, Koretz, Krekorian, Martinez & Ryu): 

Developer Contribution Restrictions for City Elected Officials / Candidates for City Office – 
Motion 23A/Motion 23B/Motion 23C—SUPPORT 

 
 
Dear President Wesson,  
 
The members of the Los Angeles County Democratic Party (LACDP) have debated, deliberated, and 
considered many bills submitted by legislators and organizations, and have voted to support Los 
Angeles City Council File 19-0046 as one of our priority bills for 2019. 
 
California and the City of Los Angeles has always been on the forefront of cutting-edge and 
progressive policies that lead the way for America. Los Angeles City Council File 19-0046 is a key 
piece of legislation that reflects the core values of the Democratic Party and, if passed and signed, will 
be instrumental in moving our city forward. In particular, Los Angeles City Council File 19-0046 is an 
important step in ensuring that all City of Los Angeles voters can trust their representatives are not 
beholden to moneyed interests.  
  
LACDP is the official governing body of the Democratic Party in the County of Los Angeles and 
works in cooperation with the State and National Democratic Committees. LACDP is the largest local 
Democratic Party entity in the United States, representing more than 2.7 million registered Democrats. 
 
If the LACDP can be of assistance, please contact Devin Osiri, LACDP Executive Director, at 
devinosiri@lacdp.org or (213) 382-0063.   
 
We look forward to continue working with the Los Angeles City Council, the Los Angeles City 
Attorney Mike Feuer, and Los Angeles City Controller Ron Galperin to fight for Californians and 
Angelenos to make 2019 a very successful year for a progressive Democratic agenda. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark J. González 
Chair 


